
HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 15, 2023 

FRENCH TOAST STICKS / MINSKY’S  
 
Happy Birthday today to Evelyn Brown, Katelyn Edmiston, Shelby Hatcher, Sophia Johnson, 
McKinnley Laws, Xavier Senese, Luke Torrez, and Mr. Frigon! Over the weekend, Eagan Boren, 
Taylor Hines, Brecken Simon, Gabriella Harrison, Ramsey Manderfeld, Mrs. Whitesell, and Mrs. 
Hanson will each celebrate another birthday! 

 
 
Bronco tennis fans - the JV was in action yesterday in a home quad versus Baldwin, Perry, and 
DeSoto. 
 
Give congrats to Laney Chezum, Amesley Cranford, Kallie Rodden, Yasmeen  
Al Dugom, Emma Kaiser, and Haley Clark. 
 
This team went 11 and 1 on the day to take 1st place. 
 
In category play, Laney went 3 and 0 to take 1st in #1 singles, Amesley went 3 and 0 to take 1st in #2 
singles, Emma & Haley went 2 and 1 to finish 2nd in #2 doubles, and Kallie and Yaz went 3 and 0 to 
finish 1st in #1 doubles. Great tennis Lady Broncos! 

 
 
Do you love to read? Get involved in Book Club! The first meeting will be Friday at 7:20 a.m. in the 
library's media lab. If you'd like more information, check with Mrs. Fawcett. 

 
 
The GSA, our student LGBT+ club, will have its first meeting this Friday after school. If you are 
interested in participating in our community, come by Mr. Alex's room, 162. Email Mr. Alex for more 
information or questions. 

 
 
Have you signed up Powder Puff yet?? Juniors and Seniors sign up today using the QR code and 
flyer in your school email! Don’t forget to invite your friends and family! Powder Puff is a fundraiser 
for After Prom so all proceeds directly benefit YOU! 
 
This year’s Powder Puff game will be held at the SHHS Activity Center on Sunday, September 24th at 
4:00 p.m. Your release form, and a $5 fee will be due at check in. This is a CASH ONLY event with 
concessions available. Spectators will also have a $5 gate fee to enter. Online registration is due on 
Thursday, September 21st by 3:15 p.m.   

 
 
Yearbooks are on sale at yearbookforever.com. The price goes up Jan. 1, so be sure to place your 
order this semester. Senior ads and senior photos will be due Dec. 1, but they cannot yet be submitted. 
Information about submitting those items will be available soon. If you wish to use a different first 
name in the publications, email spub@usd230.org. 
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